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Sent: Friday, December 30, 2005 3:35 PM 

Subject: HIGH ASBESTOS LEVELS IN WATER 

 
Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine, Splash NewsBulletin and Allergic Reaction NewsBulletin Members; 
  
Well, this is not the kindasorta news to end the year on...but asbestos is a major source of water pollution you will hear 
about over the next decade, as we teach at Aquathin University.  For many years, millions of miles of concrete water pipes 
and water mains all over the world had been manufactured  with asbestos interiors to act as surface contact to hold wet 
concrete in place...just as a home has wooden furring strips to hold plaster or drywall.  The EPA (Environmental Protection 
Agency) and AWWA (American Water Works Association...managers of municipal water supplies), have recommended to 
elevate pH in city waters causing calcium and magnesium to fall out of solution and coat the eroding pipes...a bandaid 
effect, that slows down erosion and also coats lead soldered joints.  There have been no studies to date that I am aware of 
concerning the "injestion" of asbestos (only inhalation and lung effects).  But given the choice to consume any asbestos 
fibres or not...we choose not !  Your Aquathin Patented RODI Process easily removes asbestos. 
  
I LOVE MY AQUATHIN ! 
  
Happy New Year and warmest regards to all...as well, your comments are always welcome and very much appreciated. 
  
FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE &  

26 Years Pure Excellence 
...and another Quarter Century re-inventing the water industry ! 
Think Aquathin...AquathinK ! 
( visit the allnew www.aquathin.com ) 
  
  
"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" , "Allergic Reaction" , Biz Bank, Tech Bank and Quote Bank... ARE 
 ALL FREE services to all Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients to keep you abreast of technology 
updates and industry news. 
  
  
______________________________________________ 
  

Regulatory Matters - 12/28/2005 1:26:36 PM 
 

High asbestos levels found in MA water 
  

WESTFIELD, MA — Water commissioners will meet to discuss the recent 
discovery of asbestos in Eastwood Acres, MA, drinking water, according to 
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a Dec. 20 article by The Republican. 
 
The problem was discovered when a sewer construction project revealed 
badly deteriorating asbestos-concrete water mains within Eastwood Acres, 
the article said.  
 
According to the article, testing results for samples collected over the past 
several months have indicated asbestos levels as high as 29 million fibers 
per liter of drinking water, compared with the EPA maximum contaminant 
limit of 7 million fibers per liter. 
 
During the most recent round of hydrant testing on Dec. 2, all but four of the 
21 samples were below the EPA limit; residents in the area have been 
warned not to use tap water in a humidifier or vaporizer, the article said. 
 
To read the full story, click here. 

 


